Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 30 Wednesday, October 14, 2015

TODAY WE WILL FOLLOW A SPECIAL SCHEDULE TO ACCOMMODATE THE PSAT EXAM:

Wednesday, October 14th Period 1 7:30-8:48
Period 2 8:53-10:01
; ‘0R _ 11 11:15-11:45-Lunch A
Period 3 10:06 -11:15 11:51 1227 4B
. 12:32-1:08 -5C 11:20 - 11:56 — 4A
Period 4 12:01-12:37-5B
Period 5 11:20 - 1:08 11:20 - 11:56 - 4A 12:37-1:08 - Lunch C
11:56 - 12:27 - Lunch B
Period 6 1:13-1:49 12:32-1:08-5C
Period 7 1:54 - 2:30

¢ Testing will take place
during periods 1, 2, and 3

The PSAT will be administered today, October 14th. All students that have registered for this exam should report to Convocation
Hall between 7:15 and 7:30 am. Doors will be locked at 7:45 am. The only items permitted during the test are #2 pencils, a
functioning calculator and water. Backpacks will not be permitted and should be placed in your locker. Cell phones must be
powered off during the exam or test scores will be canceled! D. Weber

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend:

Wednesday, October 14th, 8:00 - Lock Haven Wednesday, October 14th, 9:30 - Kutztown
Wednesday, October 14th, 12:45 - [UP Thursday, October 15th, 12:45 - Wilson College

Each year Prudential Insurance, in cooperation with the National Association of Secondary School Principals, sponsors "The
Prudential Spirit of Community Awards." These awards, of up to $1000 with a free trip to Washington D. C. for the
presentation, recognize students in grade 5-12 who make meaningful contributions to their communities through volunteer
service. If you have that volunteer spirit and strive to make a difference for others in our community, you should consider
applying for "The Prudential Spirit of Community Awards Program." Application deadline is November 3rd. More information is
available in the main office on how to apply. Administration

The Senior Class Panoramic Picture will be taken on Thursday, October 22nd at 7:30 a.m. Seniors should report immediately to
the Arena for the pictures. The doors will be locked at 7:35 AM and students will not be in the picture if they are not in the
Arena by this time. Seniors will be sent to their first period class immediately after the picture. Seniors with late arrival should
remember to arrive early that morning or they will NOT be in the senior photo. Forms with ordering information are in the main
office.

Picture retakes are scheduled for Thursday, October 22. Students who were absent or did not have their picture taken last
month should have their picture taken. Students who received their picture packet and would like to have their picture retaken,
MUST RETURN THE ENTIRE PICTURE PACKET and give it to the photographer on retake day. If you had your picture taken but
did not receive your packet, please see Mrs. Faller in the main office. Administration

Attention all Seniors: Senior class members can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to
be our honored guest(s) at this year's Veterans' Day assembly which will take place on Wednesday, November 11 at 9:30 AM in
our Auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to sign up your family member(s) no later than October 28, 2015.

Attention sophomores: Interested in attending CTC half day next year to learn skills in one of the following areas: Culinary,
Health Care, Transportation, Construction, Manufacturing, or Visual Arts. Mr. Ben Stiles will be here Tuesday October 20 at 8:30
a.m. in convocation hall to present some information about CTC. If you are interested, please sign up in the guidance office by
Monday, October 19"

-see other side-



If you’re looking to learn to ski or snowboard, or if you’re an advanced skier or rider, sign up for one of the trips with the MT Ski
Club. This Winter, you could ski at Blue Mountain Ski Resort on Friday nights, or spend the weekend in Vermont at Stowe and Jay
Peak where you will enjoy skiing and riding, as well as the indoor water park. Check out full trip details and download the
registration papers at www.mtski.com and be sure to submit payment and registration to the Manheim Township Recreation
and Park Planning by Friday, October 23.

If you are interested in being a part of the FBLA before-school meetings, please sign up in Room 009. The first before-school
meeting for FBLA will take place at 7:10 today, October 14" in room 009. This meeting is mandatory if you did not attend the
meeting during the first club period. S. Brenner

Students--if you did not get your student ID from your prime time teacher, it may be in the library. Library

Attention Astronomy Club Members: We are planning a trip to the Hayden Planetarium and American Museum of Natural
History in New York City on Dec. 12th. Mr. Farina needs to know if you are interested and can go by club on Friday so speak with
your parents. The cost of the trip will be $100 and includes a bus ticket, planetarium show, and ticket to the American Museum
of Natural History. D. Farina

MTHS JAZZ BAND AUDITIONS: Any student who is interested in joining the MTHS jazz band is welcome to audition. The auditions
will be held on October 14th and 15th. The sign-up sheet and audition materials are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway
outside of room 139 (across from the TV studio). Questions should be directed to Mr. Schlosser in room 157.

There will be a Boys Volleyball Open Gym October 14 in the Arena from 7:00-9:00. Coach Damiano

BOWLING: The organizational meeting will be held November 2, @ 2:45 PM in the Cafeteria for those bowlers interested in
receiving info for trying out for the high school team. Mertz/Stephan

OPEN BOWLING: For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING
on Mondays, starting October 19, from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m., at Dutch Lanes. Cost is $1 for each game. You will need to provide your
own transportation. Coach Mertz

Attention all students interested in trying out for the MT Bowling Team: Tryouts are Thursday and Friday, 11/19/15 and
11/20/15 @ 3:30 PM at Dutch Lanes. Transportation will be provided @ 3:00 PM from the High School main office entrance.
Please make sure that the PIAA sports physical form is returned prior to tryouts. Mertz/Stephan

Winter cheerleading tryouts for grades 7-12 are November 9th and 10th from 530-730pm in the north gym at the high school.
Please come in athletic clothes. Any questions please email coach Kim McLaughlin at kamclaughlin421@gmail.com.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vhockey Cedar Crest H Stadium 5:30
Frbsoccer Conestoga Valley A HS 4:00 2:45
Frgsoccer Conestoga Valley H Field 1&L 4:00
Frfoot Penn Manor A HS 6:00 4:30




